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FW: Comments

PAZ Preservation <Preservation@austintexas.gov>
Mon 4/20/2020 3�32 PM

To:  Gaudette, Angela <Angela.Gaudette@austintexas.gov>

________________________________________
From: Paul McKaig
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 8�31�58 PM (UTC+00�00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Comments

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Re: Historic Case # NRD-2020-019
       Review Case # GF 20-046742  (613 West Lynn)

& Historic Case #LHD-2020-0014
    Review Case # GF 20-037780 (602 Highland Ave)

Ms Gaudette,

We reside at 608B Highland Ave. We have no objection to the plans of either of our neighbors. Our
only concern is that both projects will make extensive us of our alley during construction. It is in poor
condition as it is and this additional wear and tear will only make it worse. Also, it is a narrow alley and
they will each need to take care not to block access to those of us who use it as our garage (and the
garages of several neighbors) face out onto the alley.
Thanks
Paul & Amy McKaig

Sent from my iPad
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